


 Please convey my warm thanks to all at FIRST Magazine for their loyal

greetings, sent on the occasion of the publication of a special report to mark

the Commonwealth Heads of Government Meeting in Malta.

 These biennal meetings are of great importance to all members of the 

  Commonwealth and your support is most appreciated. I send my best wishes to 

all concerned on this significant occasion.


